
December 13, 2016 

 

Prof. Ariadni Stogiannidou 

Vice Rector for Academic & Student Affairs 

University Campus 

GR 54 124 Thessaloniki 

Greece 

vice-rector-ac@auth.gr 

 

Dear Prof. Ariadni Stogiannidou, 

 

Greetings from Beihang University! 

 

We are pleased to announce that application is open for Chinese Government Scholarship of 2017. 

 

Since the 1950s, the Chinese Government Scholarship has been provided annually to support 

overseas students taking full time degree studies in China. The scholarship covers tuition, 

accommodation, living allowance and medical insurance in China. I would also like to share the 

information that all postgraduate courses at Beihang can be given in English. 

 

Based on our valued partnership, we would like to offer a total of 2 scholarships to students officially 

nominated by your university. Applications are required to reach the International School of Beihang 

by post before March 25, 2017. Meanwhile, a recommendation list should be sent to 

international@buaa.edu.cn to ensure that these applications be given prior consideration. 

 

Thank you for your attention. We look forward to receiving applications from your students. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Prof. LI Deyu 

Director, International Division 

Beihang University (BUAA) 

37 Xueyuan Rd, Haidian District 

Beijing 100191, P. R. China 

Tel: 86 (10) 8233 8051 

Fax: 86 (10) 8232 8036 

Email: deyuli@buaa.edu.cn  

 

international@buaa.edu.cn
mailto:deyuli@buaa.edu.cn


 

Enclosed:  

▫ Postgraduate Programs at Beihang University 2017 

▫ Recommendation List 


